Queensland
Government

Department of
National Parks, Recreation,
Sport and Racing

Ref: CTS 30694/14

Mr Daryl Hitzman

Chief Executive Officer
Moreton Bay Regional Council
PO Box 159

CABOOLTURE QLD 4510

Dear Mr Hitzman

| refer to an email request from Ms Freyja Van Woerden of your agency dated 31 October
2014, requesting the Department of National Parks, Recreation, Sport and Racing’s
(NPRSR’s) feedback on the Northern Moreton Bay Shoreline Erosion Management Plan
(SEMP) Stage 2 Report.

NPRSR confirms its in-principle support for the general outline of the final Stage 1 and
Stage 2 reports. The coastal processes and strategies identified to mitigate erosion are
consistent with NPRSR policies.

It is noted, however, that the existence of the Shoreline Erosion Management Plan does not
affect Moreton Bay Regional Council’s obligation to secure the requisite permits to carry out
works in Moreton Bay Marine Park pursuant to the Marine Parks Act 2004.

NPRSR looks forward to its continued participation in the Coastal and Waterways
Management Forum to assist Council's implementation of the Shoreline Erosion
Management Plan. Should you have any further enquiries, please contact Ms Gay Deacon,
Team Leader, State-wide Marine Works, Assessments and Approvals, NPRSR on
telephone (07) 3199 7626 or via email at: gay.deacon@nprsr.qld.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

ity

Dr Liz Young -
Director, Assessments and Approvals
Department of National Parks, Recreation, Sport and Racing
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